
Due to COVID-19, Encampment Reservations for Challenge Course Programming has been cancelled for 
the 20-21 Girl Scout Membership Year.  

Troop Reservations for Challenge Course Programming has been postponed temporarily. Please check 
back for updates on accepting Troop Reservations for Challenge Course Programming.  

To participate with one of our approved vendors, please follow the COVID-19 In Person Meeting 
Guidelines.  

For questions or concerns, please contact us at challengecoure@gswcf.org.  
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